
City College 

Department of English 

Notice 

        Date: 6.12.2023   

The students of 3rd semester B.A. General are hereby notified that due to unavoidable 

circumstances the Internal Examination of LCC L1-1 has been rescheduled to be held 

on 11.12.2023 from 1 pm to 1:30 pm in Room no. N3.  

 

Sd/-        

Head, Department of English,   

  City College      


